
Routines
Physical Education

A change to days!

Tuesday mornings will be 

indoor. Friday afternoons 

will be an outdoor session 

and

Please ensure your child 

has a complete, named P.E. 

kit in school at all times. 

The Den 

Our class Den slot is 

Monday afternoons. Please 

ensure your child returns 

their Den book for this 

slot. 

Reading records

We will continue to change 

reading books once a week. 

Grab a grown up

Please join us every other 

Thursday to celebrate 

your child’s work. 

Spellings

We send spellings for the 

term home on the first 

week. Please ensure you 

are practising these with 

your children regularly.

FOREST SCHOOL

Forest school will be every 

Friday this term. 

If children have their own 

waterproofs please send 

these in, for those that do 

not have waterproofs 

school can provide them.

Holly Class
Mrs Miller, Mrs Peacock, 

Mrs Smith and Mrs 

Delnevo.

Let’s pull it out of the 

hat!

Welcome back to a new term.

We hope that you had a relaxing break enjoying the unexpected
sunshine!

We are jumping straight into our learning this term with our topic
“Let’s pull it out of the hat!” based on The Black Hat by Maia Walczak.
Our learning will centre around this book and will include writing a story
based upon the book, writing reports on bees, creating watercolour
pictures of birds, singing songs about minibeasts, exploring plants and
much more.

As well as all of this, we have 2 sporting trips to SWR planned, an
exciting World Book Day and Easter activities too.

Our door is always open for any queries, questions or help.

Mrs. Peacock, Mrs. Miller, Mrs. Smith & Mrs. Delnevo

Dates for your diary
Thursday 7th March – World book day – dress up as a fairy tale 

character & bring your favourite book into school (named)

Thursday 7th March – first Grab a Grown up

7th, 8th & 11th March – book fair after school

Monday 18th & Wed 20th March – Parents evening

Wednesday 20th March – Year 2 multiskills festival – SWR (am)

Tuesday 26th March – Year 2 dance festival – SWR (details to follow)

Friday 5th April – End of term

Homework

In Year 2 homework is maths books, sent 

home each Friday and spellings, sent home at 

the beginning of the term.                                                    

This term’s Christian 

value

FORGIVENESS

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

